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21 November 2018

Thai Quoc Khanh
fyi-request-9038-be7615ef@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Thai Quoc Khanh

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act, received on 12
November 2018. You requested:

"the annual information of each DHB that provided by Ministry of Health
(using Annex A) from 2013 to 2017.”

| believe that the information you have requested is more closely connected with the
functions of the Ministry of Health. Accordingly, | have decided under section 14(b)(ii) of the
Official Information Act to transfer your request to the Ministry of Health.

The Ministry of Health has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a decision
on your request.

Yours sincerely

Ch2d—

Carolyn Palmer
Manager, Health/ACC

1 The Terrace
PO Box 3724
Wellington
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